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SANFORD LAW OFFICE, PLLC 
Jo Anne Sanford, Attorney at Law 

 
December 19, 2023 

 
Ms. A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission  Via Electronic Delivery 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325 
 

Re:  Application by Carolina Water Service, Inc. of North Carolina, for a 
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to Provide Water 
Utility Service to the Carteret County Water System, and for Approval 
of Rates 

 Docket No. W-354, Sub 399 
 Notice of Closing  

  
Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 

Carolina Water Service, Inc. of North Carolina (“CWSNC” or “Company”) is 

pleased to inform the North Carolina Utilities Commission (“NCUC” or 

“Commission”) that the Company and Carteret County have closed on the transfer 

of the County Water System to CWSNC.  This transfer was authorized by the 

Commission in its Order of October 16, 2023, which also required at Ordering 

Paragraph 6 that CWSNC shall provide notice promptly upon closing of the sale of 

the water system.  The Company gave electronic notice by e-mail on Friday, 

December 15, 2023 that the closing was complete, and this filing constitutes the 

formal notice of same.  

I hereby certify that I have served all parties of record to the proceeding. 

      Sincerely, 

      Electronically Submitted 
      s/Jo Anne Sanford 
      State Bar No. 6831 
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